
 

 

AJ REUNION BRUNCH IN FT. LAUDERDALE 

 

Please let us know if you will be joining us for our reunion brunch in Ft. Lauderdale.  

Our get together is being held on Sunday, May 22, 2016 at 11:30 am at Big City Tavern, 

609 E. Las Olas Boulevard.  

Name _______________________________________________________________________ 

Address _____________________________________________________________________  

City _______________________________ State ________________ Zip ________________  

E-mail _______________________________________________________________________  

Phone number _______________________________________________________________  

 

Please return this form to Amazing Journeys at info@amazingjourneys.net or fax to  

412-344-3937. Space is limited and reservations will be given on a first come, first served 

basis. Registration closes on May 17 at 5pm EST. 

Be sure to tell your friends about it – the more the merrier.  

We look forward to seeing you there! 


